

Robert L. Frost Elementary School

5002 Almeda Genoa Road Houston, Texas 77048 Cedric Starks, Principal

SDMC- AGENDA Minutes May 23, 2022

A. Budget Updates

We will only add one new teaching position to our campus. The budget has increased which will allow us to continue to replace campus equipment and offer additional off campus experiences for students in the 22-23 school year. In the last meeting we proposed adding one new position. In order to meet campus needs, three new positions were added.

B. Staffing

Vacancies: Kindergarten (2) PreKinder (1) 5th Grade (3) 4th Grade (1)

C. Community Involvement/Beautification/ Important Dates

Our campus is need of beautification. We are looking to reach out to our school partners as we begin to plan to beautify the campus. (One major project it to automate the campus gate---security) May have to speak with HISD in reference to this (on-going). 5th Grade promotion ceremony to be held on June 4 and 9 am to better control traffic

D. Closing Remarks and Next Steps

The school year ends of June 7 for students and June 8 for teachers. We will celebrate the retirement of A. Jackson on June 8th. We will continue to plan for the upcoming school year. Frost is a shared campus this year for summer school w/ Codwell ES.